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FDOT to Host Public Hearing for Proposed Alta Drive Median Modification  

 
Jacksonville, Fla. – A public hearing regarding a proposed median modification on Alta Drive 

will be held Wednesday, March 4 at Oceanway Senior Center, 12215 W. Sago Avenue, 

Jacksonville, Florida 32218. It will begin with an open house from 5 to 6:30 p.m., followed by a 

public comment period at 6:30 p.m. Attendees will have the opportunity to view displays and 

discuss the proposed changes with project staff and consultants.  

 

Jacksonville Transportation Authority (JTA) is proposing to close a full median opening along 

Alta Drive and turn it into a directional median. These changes are part of a larger project that 

will widen Alta Drive and grant access to future developments adjacent to the Alta Drive 

corridor. The proposed modifications will reduce conflicts and enhance safety. 

 

Project documents will be available for review at the public hearing and are currently posted on 

www.nflroads.com. Attendees who complete a speaker’s card will be given the opportunity to 

make an oral statement that will become part of the public hearing record. Persons wishing to 

submit written statements or other exhibits in place of or in addition to oral statements may do so 

at the hearing or by sending them to Julian McKinley, 2198 Edison Avenue, Jacksonville, 

Florida 32204. All exhibits or statements postmarked on or before March 14, 2020 will become 

part of the public hearing record. 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, 

religion, disability or family status. Persons who require accommodations under the 

Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or who require translation services (at no charge) 

should contact Sara Pleasants at least seven days in advance at (904) 360-5480 or 

sara.pleasants@dot.state.fl.us. 
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